
 

BOXING AND WRESTLING PROGRAM 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

 
August 3, 2007 

 
 
 A meeting was held on Friday, August 3, 2007 at 1:00 p.m. at the Department of 
Professional and Occupational Regulation, 3600 West Broad Street, Richmond, 
Virginia.  Present were: 
 

Jay W. DeBoer, Director 
Paul Alper 
Harold Thomas Green, Jr., MD 
Eric C. Perkins 
G. Clark Walters, Jr. 
Rick McCoy 
Christian E. Wollesen 
 
Karen O’Neal, Deputy Director, Licensing and Regulation 
Dave Holland, Executive Director, Boxing and Wrestling 
 
Gregory J. Pleasants, MD, was absent from the meeting. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m., by Jay DeBoer, Director. 
 

Mr. DeBoer welcomed the Board members and gave a brief overview of HB 
1798, the legislation creating the Board.  He also discussed his role in the program and 
the purpose of an Advisory Board. 

 
Ms. O’Neal provided an overview of DPOR and the Professional Boxing and 

Wrestling program.  Mr. Holland briefly reviewed the final regulations to be effective on 
September 6 and gave a more detailed presentation on how the program operates. 

 
The Board viewed the Conflict of Interests DVD provided by the Office of the 

Attorney General. 
 

Upon completion of paperwork, the meeting adjourned at 3:15 p.m. 
 
 
_______________________ 
Jay W. DeBoer, Director 
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